
AUGUST 2021 

Next Club Meeting & AGM   
will be on the   

11TH AUGUST  2021 starting at 7pm 

Please send photo’s and stories to 

Noel Day at  

tacklebox@rpgsc.com.au 

Deep dropping during the closed 
season for Snapper & Pearl Perch 

Is another option 



Well my time is up! 

  

Last year at Nomination time I was asked to assist with 

being Chairman.  At the time I was hesitant to take on this 

role with loving to fish but not knowing the nitty gritty on 

rules etc.  Upon acceptance I did explain “ that I will give 

it ago” and also “ I can not monitor messenger”.  With 

working full time, I have tried to assist in my best way 

especially for the Australia Day Tournament when I was 

actually working in a different role allowing me a bit more 

time.  I believe our tournament team for 2020/2021 did an 

excellent job where we hunted for sponsorship, prizes and 

myself facilitating the organisation of this tournament.  With 

covid rules upon at the time, we did an excellent job at 

profiting over $12,000.  Following on from Australia Day 

Tournament saw myself been offered a National role with 

more responsibility and less time to fit in 

fishing,  babysitting on the weekends and renovating our 

exterior of house.  I look forward to just being a fisherman 

again and thank all of the members for their support over 

2020 and 2021. 

  

Best regards, 

  

Maddy 



G'day all,  

haven't been out for much fishing this month 

every time I could go the weather didn't want 

to play nice. So with the bad weather on I got 

into a bit of boat maintenance. Our next 

meeting on the 11th of August is also our 

AGM followed by our presentation dinner on 

the 28th. 

Don't forget that it is still closed season for 

snapper and pearlies until the 16th of August. 

there is also some fresh water river closures 

between the 1st of August to the 31st of 

October to protect the Mary River Cod the list 

of closed areas is on our fb page and also on 

Queensland Fisheries fb page.  
 



QGFA Report July 2021 

Hi Members. Welcome to the new fishing season. Not 
many reports of game fish being caught locally. 
Hopefully we can get some decent weather soon to 
allow anglers to get out wide on a weekend and 
maybe catch a Blue or Stripie. 
Brad and I will be travelling to Airlie Beach for the 
AGM on August 27, unfortunately it means we will 
miss our Presentation Night.  
The Northern Zone clubs are running tournaments at 
present, but not many reports coming through. 
Email me if you hear of any reports and don’t forget 
to send in any photos you have to Noel for our 
Tacklebox. 
Enjoy your fishing and tight lines.  
Ralph Bowler 
QGFA Rep. 



August Report 
    It has been a very slow start to the fishing year for me, with the “Kingfisher” 
still out of action, in the backyard surrounded by weeds and dog poo.  No motors 
and wire poking out of the side console. Hopefully this situation will improve 
over the next month. It has too, because it has a trip north for the ANSA Fishing 
festival and a date with some Barra soon. 
Our plan is to leave home on the 26th Sept for a few days at Baffle Creek and 
then to Yeppoon on the 29th to fish the Fitzroy river.  Ansa festivities kick off on 
the Friday evening, run through the weekend and finish up on the Sunday with a 
quick AGM. Then down to the pub to watch the NRL GF. Most will trundle home 
on the Monday public holiday but Vaughn and I will be staying on for another 
week. 
If anyone has some good fishing spots in Baffle creek, feel free to share. I have 
never been there before and would some information. 
Whether you attend the ANSA AGM or not, if you are interested in a position on 
the executive, come and have a chat to me. Don’t be shy. If you feel you have 
ideas and a willingness to get involved, then give it a go. Don’t die wondering,  
Planning for our Sportfish Competition is about to rev up so if you have any 
suggestions, sponsors or would just like to assist, please talk to Vaughn.  
I recently dropped into have a look at the Westvale boat ramp, which is at the 
Villeneuve end of Somerset Dam. This ramp is perfect for small boats and kayak 
fishing. This ramp gives you great access to very nice Bass and Yellowbelly 
country. There is probably a few Saratoga getting around there too. Also, if you 
have no boat you can fish from the bank here. Check the spot out on goggle 
maps. 
I have many fishing tips, fishing reports or interesting idea to share this month 
because the cold shitty windy and sometimes rainy conditions have not inspired 
me at all.  I hope the next month is heaps better. 
Tight Lines 
  Big Mick  



Andrew with his winning Tailor Geoff and a nice 
Grassy 
 

We don’t call him 
Smokey for nothing 

Don’t forget to get you forms in for Presentation night it’s our big 
night of the year, let’s see who’s taking home the trophies this 

year. Forms attached 

Some nice Pearlies caught  just prior to the closure 



To win the money for the monthly nominated fish inshore or offshore species, simply weigh in the heaviest   All 
fish weighed, regardless of whether they are in for the ’fish of the month’ must be labelled with the angler’s 
name and line class. To receive double club points, fish must be tagged or caught on the Club Weekend only 

and Capture sheets correctly completed and handed in or fish weighed in at M.B.B.C. from 3.30pm to 4.30pm 
on the Sunday. Prizes for the heaviest ‘fish of the month’ will be awarded on the day so you must be there.  

Remember, club fishing weekend starts on midnight on  
 Friday   and finishing on Sunday   at 3.30pm.  

 



CHAIRMAN 

Madeline Eagle 0400520720 

chairman@rpgsc.com.au 

CLUB CAPTAIN /ANSA. 

Vaughn Daly 0414868200 

clubcaptain@rpgsc.com.au 

ansadelegate@rpgsc.com.au 

SECRETARY 

Greg Evans 0407010957 

secretary@rpgsc.com.au 

TREASURER 

Janine Downey 

0438 790 553 

treasurer@rpgsc.com.au 

RECORDER / TACKLE 

BOX EDITOR 

Noel Day 0430888945 

recorder@rpgsc.com.au 

tacklebox@rpgsc.com.au 

WEIGHMASTER 

Greg Skinner 0405192305 

weighmaster@rpgsc.com.au 

ANSA DELEGATE 

Mick King 0409750577 

ansadelegate@rpgsc.com.au 

QGFA DELEGATE 

Matt Kroll  0412127393 

qgfadelegate@rpgsc.com.au 

IT SUPPORT 

Carlos Zambrana 0411261609 

SUNFISH DELEGATE 

Jeff Ahchay 04288755513 

sunfishmoreton@outlook.com 

QGFA DELEGATE  

Ralph Bowler 0412781543 

qgfadelegate@rpgsc.com.au 

More info is on 
our website 

RPGSC.COM.AU 






